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Homeowners Association

November 12, 2015
Re: 2016 Budget

The attached is the proposed HOA Budget for 2016 along with an
explanatory cover letter. This package was sent via U.S. Mail to all residents
last week at your official address of record. The attached is identical to that
mailing. We are also emailing it to you because several residents have asked
for communications in this email format.

This budget will be addressed by the board at the regularly scheduled
November 17, 2015 HOA Board meeting. As usual, all members are
welcome at HOA board meetings. The Schedule and Agenda for these
board meetings are posted on the www.rwhoa.org website under Board.
Questions can be directed to the board at any time by sending them to
info@rwhoa.org.

Click to download attachment

The HOA Board
Syble DiGirolamo, President
Rich Barbieri, Vice President and Treasurer
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